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Submission: "I believe that as a rooftop solar owner that I along with many others contributed to the reduction in wholesale
power sales. It is ludicrous that as a result the feed in tariff could be dropped. This would in effect make the attraction of solar
rooftop systems less attractive to prospective buyers.

The fact that over 50% of retailers failed to offer a FiT that was fair shows that the proposed reduction would in fact be far
greater as there is no regulation of the said retailers.

In conclusion Rooftop solar owners should be justly rewarded for the part they are playing in the renewable energy effort."





